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Hello Everyone,

As we have been discussing for a couple weeks now, we are entering a
time of the year in which we need to double down on our efforts to
practice public health guidance (like the three Ws). That may be hard
to hear since the response to COVID-19 (March 13) is now over six
months old.
What’s important is that we continue to think about our own health and
safety and, by doing so, one another’s health and safety. By protecting
yourself and your loved ones, you are protecting your friends, family,
and neighbors. Thankfully, if everyone works together, that effort is
cyclical.
Thank you for continuing to put your best foot forward in the efforts to
provide our community outstanding service. Your work has not gone
unnoticed.

Flu Shot Clinic Adjustments

When you hold flu shot clinics outside to allow
drive-through opportunities and to be out in the open
air, that means you are susceptible to inclement
weather. Unfortunately our Wellness Clinic needed
to cancel another drive-through flu shot clinic today.
But don’t worry—there will be plenty more
opportunities to get your free vaccination from the
Town.

The Wellness Committee announced today in email
the October dates for free, drive-through flu shots.
In case you missed the message, I’ve attached the
email.
Thank you for getting your flu shot this year. Health
professionals are saying this is the most important
year to do so in recent history since we are already
enduring a pandemic.

Resources
Submit employee questions and concerns to
the Office of Risk Management at 919-969-
5035, rallen@townofchapelhill.org
Contact the Town’s Wellness Clinic: 919-968-2796, https://chapelhillwellnessatwork.org/

Please call first
Please note: the Town’s Wellness Clinic does not have the capability to test for coronavirus; the staff
can recommend whether you should seek additional medical guidance

Your Blue Cross and Blue Shield health plan provides video diagnosis options.
Visit https://member.carefirst.com/members/health-wellness/video-visit.page.
Contact the Ombuds at ombuds@townofchapelhill.org or 919-265-0806
If you need to talk with someone about personal problems and/or work-related problems that may impact
your job performance, health, mental and emotional well-being, call 1-800-326-3864 or visit bhsonline.com.
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TownTalk
Be on the look-out for a new edition of TownTalk next week. We will be featuring some of the wonderful work you
all have been doing during these trying times.
 
Thank you for all you do. Please take care of yourself and your loved ones.
 
All the Best,
Maurice
 
 
Maurice Jones
Town Manager
Town of Chapel Hill, NC
(919) 968-2743
www.townofchapelhill.org
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